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Date:  February 29, 2024   
Contact Name:  Joanne “Jay” Mikula, District Clerk 
Contact Phone:  845-229-4000 
 

 

Hyde Park, NY –   Please take notice, The Hyde Park Central School District gives public notice 

that the Board of Education will hold two additional meetings for the purpose of meeting in 

Executive Session to discuss the evaluation of the Superintendent of Schools on the following 

dates: 

March 6, 2024, opening at or about 5:30 pm  

And 

March 25, 2024, opening at or about 5:30 pm 

 

The board will open the meeting and go directly into Executive Session.  There will be no 

opportunity for public participation at these meetings.  Our regular board meeting schedule can be 

found on our website hpcsd.org. 
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